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- Prom will be held at LaRoy’s Hall on May 3rd.  Stacy Morrow and 

Beth Kevorkian always do a great job organizing the event.   
 
 

- The Seniors will be completing their final exams May 23rd and 
24th, Senior cookout on May 29th, The Senior assembly and 
Senior Honors Banquet on May 30th, Graduation practice and 
Eagle Exit on May 31st  and culminating with graduation on 
June 2nd at 5:00 pm.     

 
 

- May 16th we will be hosting a high school band and choir 
concert at 7:00 pm in the high school cafeteria.  

 
 

- May 1st, Mr. Rosenberger and the Students in our Construction II 
class will be attending the 2024 Michigan Construction Career 
Day Event.   
 

- Our last day of school, June 5th will be a half day and our 
students will be taking exams during the last few days. 
 
 

- On April 23rd, Andrew Tillman and Allen Rosenberger took 14 of 
our Seniors to the Career Fair at the Monroe County Fair 
Grounds Expo Center.  They both did a great job preparing their 
students for the event.  
 
 
 


